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Dear Praying Friends,

Our six months of home assignment are speeding by and we want to update you on where we've
been and how the Lord is leading us toward future opportunities. We praise Him for His faithfulness. And
we are grateful for YOUR faithfulness to pray and to give toward our ministry.

Summer Travels

At the end of May we bid farewell to our dear friends
and colleagues in Brasilia to head to the U.S. for home
assignment. The Lord has kept us safe over thousands of
miles as we travelled to Kentucky., lllinois, Wisconsin,
Pennsylvania, Florida, New York, and Colorado to visit
family and supporters. We enjoyed speaking at several
family camps and it has been heartening to meet so many
who are excited about missions. | wrote about one of those
enthusiastic churches here.

Family Updates

The first thing we did after arriving in the U.S. was
to drive to lllinois to help Mom Owsley celebrate her 100th
birthday! It was a wonderful reunion for us since all of Dan's
siblings were there and most of their children and grandkids
attended too. Later in the summer our son Nathan married
Meghan Anderson (a fourth grade teacher and SAU grad),
a marvelous addition to our family!

It has been great to be in Spring Arbor since all four of
our sons live and work in the area. Our youngest, Andrew, is
finishing up at Spring Arbor University this semester.




Looking Toward 2020

In January of 2020 we will be transitioning to
our newest assignment, which is to move to Sao
Paulo and work with the Free Methodist seminary
there.

For His glory and our joy, Dan and
Hope

If you would like to give toward our missionary
support, you can do so here. If you prefer to call
the central missions office, you can contact Debra
Hancock at (317) 244-3660, Ext. #232. We deeply
appreciate the part you play in our ministry
through prayers and gifts.

PRAISE AND PRAYER REQUESTS
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1) For Andrew's future plans as he graduates from SAU. (He has a Spanish/ESL major and 1
would like to work overseas.) I
2) For us as we move to Sao Paulo and look for housing. Pray we'll have God's wisdom in
choosing the right ministries in which to be involved. I
3) Praise the Lord for safety over many miles of travel. 1
4) Pray for our missionary support account to be fully funded by the end of 2019. I
o



